
Sermon  

 “When Opportunity Knocks!” 

 1 Samuel 24: 1 -20 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME 
 

FORT MACLEOD ALLIANCE CHURCH 
 

March 19, 2023 

 

 

 
 

 

FOR VISITORS AND FIRST-TIMERS: 
 

We are so glad that the Lord directed you here this morning! 

 

• Nursery is available for children up to age 3. 

• Sunday School is available for ages 3 to grade 3. 

• Washrooms are down the hall. 

• Mother’s Room is off of the foyer, next to the Sanctuary. 

• Please ask one of the ushers if you need help with anything. 

 

MISSION STATEMENT 

Fort Macleod Alliance Church exists to equip Godly Disciples of 
Jesus Christ who: 

Share Christ’s Life, Show Christ’s love and Shine Christ’s light. 

CONTACT US 

P.O. Box 608   Office phone: 403-553-4607 

1716 7A Ave.   Email: fmchurch@hotmail.ca 

Fort Macleod, AB  Pastor Kevin: 403-929-6510 
T0L 0Z0    Email: pastor.kevinfmac@outlook.com 

Browse the weekly bulletin and listen to sermons at: 

www.fortmacleodalliancechurch.com 

fort-macleod-alliance-church.sermoncloud.com 

You Tube – Fort Macleod Alliance 

Facebook – Fort Macleod Alliance Church 
 

GIVING OPTIONS 

E-transfers: fmacfinance@gmail.com 

Direct withdrawal information is available through the church office. 

 

 

 



HAPPENING THIS WEEK 

 

Tuesday March 21 – DIY & Junior Youth – 6-7:30 p.m. 

            Senior Youth – 7:00 (Social Night) 

 

CHURCH DIRECTORY CORRECTION 

It has come to our attention that Derek Krefts Cell number is incorrect 

in the Church Directory. Derek oversees the finances for FMAC, so if 

you need to contact him, this is the correct contact information: 

 

Derek Kreft 

Cell: 403-634-6078 

Email: fmacfinance@outlook.com 

 

CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 

There will be a congregational meeting on March 30, 2023. This 

meeting is open to all regular attendees. 

 

FMAC SCHOLARSHIP FUND 

This is a reminder that Fort Macleod Alliance Church has a Scholarship 

Fund. In an effort to support those completing high school, from the 

Fort Macleod Alliance Church, who are pursuing post secondary Bible 

School or Ministerial / Missions training the following scholarships are 

made available: 

Available Funding:  Two Scholarships of $500 per year will be made 

available to qualifying students. 

For more information, please contact the Church Office. 

 

LADIES T.E.A. EVENING DATE CHANGE! 

Please note that our next Ladies T.E.A evening date has been changed 

from April 13 to April 20! Look for the invites with more info in the 

April 9 and 16 bulletins and on our Facebook page closer to the date. 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 

Ladies! Please mark your calendars… At our May 11 Ladies T.E.A 

evening we will be hosting Geraldine Flootman from Hope Revived 

Counselling to speak on the topic "Gospel Hope for Anxiety". More 

details will follow closer to the date! 

 

8 Month Financial Update: 

February Income: $10, 785 

Monthly Budgeted Income:  $16,870 

  

July – Feb Income:  $109, 137 

July – Feb Budgeted Income:  $134, 960 

  

July – Feb Expenses:  $126, 779 

July – Feb Budgeted Expenses:  $149,853 

  

**Note:  A deficit budget was passed by the membership for this past 

year based upon certain plans / programing for this year and current 

church savings. 

** Church Chequing / Savings as of June 2022:   $124, 309. 

** Current Church Chequing / Savings as of Feb 2023:   $103, 544 

  

ELDER CARE CELLS 

The Elder’s Board has now completed the initial Care Cell Lists for our 

Church.  It is a work in progress with names to be added and removed 

as needed.  It may also be reworked as we have new Elder’s added to 

the Board in the future.  The purpose of these care cells is to better 

connect the congregation and the Elder’s for more consistent spiritual 

care.  How they will work will be more fully explained at our upcoming 

congregational meeting.  For now, you can see which Elder you are 

attached to on the bulletin board with more information to come 

shortly 😊 

  

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
Happy Birthday this week to Koen Weggeman! 

 

mailto:fmacfinance@outlook.com


 

   


